
The Building Officials Association of Georgia provides for
the exchange of ideas and information in the building industry

through seminars, conferences, and meetings. Through these, the
organization addresses relevant issues of building safety, fire

safety and code administration of both state and national interest

Each year the BOAG Educational Committee awards two scholarships
to an entering freshman or upperclassman student that shows
superior academic achievement and exhibits a financial need. The
scholarship recipient is selected from applicants that are sons and
daughters of active, retired, or deceased building department
personnel of a municipal or county government which is an active
member of BOAG.

We need the item/monetary donations to help raise funds for
our scholarship programs and having the ability to host educational

annual conferences for building officials throughout the state
of Georgia.  We use the items/monetary donations as part of our

auction that we host during our annual conventions.

Donations accepted through April 22, 2022.


